
From:   John Winch   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 17, 2015

Subject:   File No. 1028-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hey Behnam!

I mistakenly put in the 16MHz channel...should be 14MHz.  Will amend now.


